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PRESS RELEASE 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF NEW GENERAL MANAGER 

May 22, 2024 - Oroville, CA 

We are pleased to announce that Brian Wilson has accepted the role as General Manager at Feather 
River Recreation and Park District effective May 20, 2024. 

Brian has over 15 years of experience in various park and recreation leadership roles.  
From 2018-2021 Wilson served as the Recreation Supervisor for the District and again, most recently as 
the Interim General Manager, leading the district with a community-centric and collaborative approach. 
Prior to joining FRRPD, he held leadership positions with the Durham Recreation and Park District and 
the Chico Area Recreation and Park District. We are confident that Brian is a trusted leader with a 
passion for providing quality parks and recreation opportunities for the members of the community.  

“I am excited to take on the role of General Manager of the Feather River Recreation and Park District.  
Having worked closely with our community partners I am confident I will offer the continuity needed to 
ensure strong relationships for continued success. I am proud of our District, and of our skilled team, 
and look forward to building new relationships in the community.” says Wilson. 

The Feather River Recreation and Park District is a non-enterprise, independent, special district 
encompassing an area of 730 square miles in South-eastern Butte County.  Although Oroville is the hub 
of the district and most services are centered there, programs and facilities are also provided in the 
various rural communities ranging from the valley floor into the mountains. Along with the greater 
Oroville area, other District communities include Palermo, Bangor, and Honcut in the valley, and the 
mountain areas of Berry Creek, Feather Falls, Forbestown, Pentz, and Concow. 

The Mission of the Feather River Recreation and Park District is to provide and maintain quality parks, 
recreation experiences and related facilities and programs for all residents of the district in a fiscally 
sustainable manner that compliments the natural resources and cultural heritage of our community. 


